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We are happy to report that our Parish Profile Draft was sent to our consultant, 
Jane Redmont, on April 21st and she will be working directly with Ben Bollinger to 
refine the profile into its final version.  Additionally, Denise Aldridge and Michael 
McKay and working to complete the two (2) accompanying and required 
documents:  Status of the OTM (Office of Transition Ministry) Community 
Portfolio Form, and the TCM (Transition Conference Ministry) Open Job Position 
Form.

Our current target date to post our Parish Profile and accompanying 2 documents 
for interested applicants is June 1, 2021 contingent upon approval from Rev. 
Canon Martha Hubbard.  Additionally, we are in the process of scheduling 
interviews with 4 current and former clergy members to gain insight into the 
interview process with perspective candidates.  

FYI, we have added to the Search Committee website section the Sample Parish 
Search Checklist which contains the defined 23 steps in the search process: from 
Notification of the current rector’s departure, including Parish Profile and 
accompanying 2 forms posting, to step #23, the Call extended to the new rector.  

Our next meetings are scheduled for Monday - May 17,2021, and for Monday - 
June 7, 2021. 

Members of the Search Committee are: Carol Westhaver and John Wilson (Co-
chairs), Ben Bollinger (Chaplain), Mark Young and Cyndi Bernhard-Sanger (Co-
Secretaries), Denise Aldridge, Jan Gaboriault, Joan Campbell, and Mike McKay. 


